
 
 

 
 
March 7, 2025 
 
 
To Our Valued Customers, 
 
 
Subject:  Price Increase – April 7, 2025  

     
 
Due to cost increases from the following suppliers, all shipments on or after April 7, 2025 will 
include the following increases: 
 
Product Line Increase 
Award Paperface Beads 5% 
Polyken Duct Tapes 3% 
Inter-Tape Masking Tapes 3% 
  

 
Thank you for your continued support and please contact our office or your Westpac Sales 
Representative with any questions regarding this increase. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
 
Todd Landreth 
Westpac Materials 

 
 
 
 
 

SALES/ORDER INFORMATION 
341 West Meats Ave. Orange, CA 92865 

(714) 974-6837 (Tel)  (714) 637-9033 (Fax) 


